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To whom it may concern,
 
I believe this bill to not be fair to the Muckaty people.  The area was 
not selected openly nor was it approved by the land's traditional 
owners.  Making the bill coercive.  To dump nuclear waste on Aboriginal 
land is wrong, as for one the majority of Aboriginal people are against 
mining uranium in the first place.  
 
The selection of Muckaty does not appear to be based in reason, more 
in political gameplaying.  The Muckaty area did not even make the 
shortlist as a suitable site in a report based on environmental science in 
the 1990s.
 
I wanted to write to inform you that I oppose this bill strongly and 
stand in solidarity with the Muckaty people.
 
Thanks
Daniel Spencer




